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➢ Call to order                  

o Mayor LoFranco called to order the Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m. on January 13, 2020, at the South 

Blooming Grove Village Hall located at 811 State Route 208, within the Village of South Blooming 

Grove, and having a mailing address of Monroe, New York.  

 

➢ Roll call 

The following persons were present:  

o James LoFranco- Mayor  

o John L. Ross – Deputy Mayor 

o James Mullany - Trustee 

o Sue Anne Vogelsberg – Trustee   

o Johnny Belfort - Trustee 

 

➢ Public Comments 

 

o Susan Bleakney stated concerns regarding the extension of the South Blooming Grove Sewer 

District and inquired whether Harriman’s Sewer is already at capacity. 

o Bonnie Rum asked whether the petition in question is for a home. 

o John Daly asked how one could access the answers to the inquiries raised during the Public Hearing. 

 

➢ Adjournment 

 

o Motion to adjourn the public hearing to January 27, 2019 at 7:07 p.m. by Mayor LoFranco, seconded 

by Deputy Mayor Ross and Trustee Vogelsberg.  5 Ayes, Mayor LoFranco, Deputy Mayor Ross, 

Trustee Vogelsberg, Trustee Mullany and Trustee Belfort. 

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by 

Kerry Dougherty, Village Clerk 


